
Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. W2 
'alnutport 

1 ennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

1000 WATTS CLEAR CHANNEL 7 3 O 
TELEPHONE 3-6428 

December 19, 1949 

CHARLESTON, SOUTH CAROLINA 

Thank you very much for your DX letter of Dec. 11, 
1949. It was written with clarity and detail that we are going 
to plaice it in cur "proof of coverage" file. This letter is cf 
particular importance to us since it records u listening audiance 
during our r..gular broadcast schedule. We have checked it against 
our operating log of that day and we are pleased to varify it. 
Such a letter helps to show that we really are "Charleston's most 
far reaching voice". 

Thanks, too, for the coeeliments on our equipment. 
We are using a Collins 20K kilowatt feeding into a 285' vertical. 
we just finished laying a new ground system which may account for 
your good reception. We use a new G -E dynomatic limiter amplifier 
to drive the transmitter which explains the high Modulation. Hard 
wthrk and late hours covers the efficiency: Thanks again for your 
letter. Let us hear from you again. 

`'ou s truly; Q_' 
,,. . u -Lin, 

a PAL ea/a 


